Hello all,

Join us for Ashdown House’s November brunch event on Sunday, November 17, 2024 from 12.30-2.30
PM! As always, expect a delicious selection of foods with meat, vegetarian, and vegan options! This
month's brunch will feature some dishes for Thanksgiving! Look for casseroles, Autumn salads, pumpkin
pancakes, pies, desserts, and many more!

Let’s be friendly to the environment, please bring your own utensils!

Note: Before entering the event room, attendees will be required to scan a QR code that asks for MIT
affiliation (student, spouse, etc) and residency information (on/off campus) to help us track attendance
for our brunches. We need this information ensure that we continue receiving funding for brunch, so
please don’t forget to scan and fill out the attendance forms for all Ashdown brunches moving forward!

To ensure that we can finish preparing everything in time, please sign up to volunteer for a shift here:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1vZIMOMrwulZnfcUF1b2InalpzG-
p8hbHYyQU4gYkOgl/edit?usp=sharing

Volunteers get early access to food!

Interested in making / sharing a dish of your own at brunch? Fill out this Brunch showcase form with any
ideas you have, and we can provide funding for you and work out how best to scale it up together!

Finally, if you have any comments / feedback for brunch, please let us know at this
link: https://forms.gle/Fii8adAiQiFRudpP9
We are always looking for ways to improve :-)

This event is funded by the Office of Graduate Education.

Sincerely,
The Ashdown Brunch Committee
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